PSA TERMLY NEWSLETTER @GtAddPrimary

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/GROUPS/GREATADDINGTONPSA

Join US on
Facebook

Christmas fair money raised: £260
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Happy Christmas everyone!

It's been a busy term for everyone,
and we would like to thank you all for
your donations for our events, and
participation as well! The Christmas
fair was a huge hit, and the children
always love a disco. We also had some
amazing raffle prizes, thank you to the
individuals and companies who
donated. We hope you all have a

lovely festive season, and we'll see you ‘
in January! Wreath making raised: £580

AP 12 School Disco

The raffle raised £600! < 4 (2 Christmas Fair
Thank you to those who donated -
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We are raising money for improvements to the learning
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